

PUBLIC DROP IN SESSION

The existing East Devon Local Plan expires in 2026.

The current review will last until 2040 and will include housing developments to meet Government set housing needs.

EDDC public consultation regarding the areas being considered for development is now open and will close on 15th January 2023.

As a Parish and as individuals we must put forward our response and to have our own needs considered as part of the process.

Feedback provided will help shape the response given to EDDC by the Parish Council.

A Public drop-in session is available to express your views on the East Devon Local Plan Review proposed development sites:

Sat 19th November 10.30am – 3.30pm in the Meeting Room

at the Village Hall.

Please come along if you can! Thank you.

L. Tyrrell Clerk to Lympstone Parish Council